
Title: SOHP Student Council Meeting
Date: Friday, October 11, 2024
Time: 4:30 PM
Place: Student Center Main Lounge
Attendance: 10 attendees in person, 4 via Zoom

Meeting Minutes:
Meeting called to order at 4:39 pm by Mathew Zaharenios, SOHP Council President and Anna
Todd, SOHP Council Vice President seconded the motion to begin the meeting.

1. Mathew Zaharenios announces that October is an important celebratory month for the School
of Health Professions. October is National PT Month, as well as Medical Ultrasound Awareness
Month. We also celebrate National Midwifery Week and National PA Week, on October 6th-12th.

2. PA Club is currently holding a “PA Career Exploration and Practice” workshop, aiming to
increase awareness of the PA profession, in honor of PA week. This workshop will educate grade
school students about the PA profession, and will also incorporate aspects of clinical
medicine/practice regarding cardiac health, to commemorate Sudden Cardiac Arrest Awareness
Month (October).

3. Mathew Zaharenios presents on several upcoming events: “SOHP-Tacular trick-or-treat with
pediatric patients” event on 10/31, “Sex in Medicine” series- funded by SCGB, Med Council,
and UC- ending on 10/30, and the “Medical Spanish Interest Group (MSIG) Lecture Series”,
from 10/15-12/9. Mathew Zaharenios speaks on the Thanksgiving dinner scheduled for Tuesday,
November 19th at 5:00 pm- tickets are being sold for $5, until 10/24, at the Student Center Main
Desk.

4. DMI club is planning to host an event teaching students how to use an Ultrasound machine.
Event will be open to all schools, and breakfast will be served. Two potential dates are
Wednesday 10/23 or Wednesday 10/30. DMI will finalize the details and communicate that
information with SOHP Council ASAP.

5. Mathew Zaharenios asks attendees for their opinions on hosting another SOHP Breakfast
event; all attendees are in favor.

6. Mathew Zaharenios asks voting members to vote on the following proposal: moving $500
from the SOHP Council’s “Programs and Projects” account, to the “Meetings” account. All are
in favor.



7. COTAD is planning a winter clothing drive event for the homeless in November. More details
will follow.

8. Rachel Chang, Health Informatics (HI) representative, is requesting to create a HI club. She
will send an email with her plan and budget request.

9. Meeting adjourned at 5:10 pm by Mathew Zaharenios, President and Anna Todd, Vice
President, seconded the motion to end the meeting.

Nour Elshabassy, Secretary, Signature 
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